10 DOWNING STREET

From the Principal Private Secretary

21 October 1986

I understand that ITN have made representations against
possible plans by the BBC to start a world television news
service financed from public funds. I understand, too, that
the Chancellor has written to the Home Secretary and the
Foreign Secretary about this matter.

I should be grateful if you and the other offices
concerned could ensure that the Prime Minister is kept fully
in touch with correspondence on this issue.

I am copying this letter to Stephen Boys Smith (Home
Office) and Tony Galsworthy (Foreign and Commonwealth Office).

N. L. Wicks

Andrew Lansley, Esq.,
Office of the Chancellor of the Duchy of Lancaster.




